




• For violation of State wage, benefit or tax laws in connection with the misclassification of employees,

the imposition of

> A stop-work order.

> The suspension or revocation of any one or more licenses that are held by the employer and

that are necessary to operate the employer's business.

> Additional penalties and fees payable to the Department and where wages are owed to the

employee, an additional amount in liquidated damages payable to the employee equal to not

more than 200 percent of the wages owed.

AM I PROTECTED FROM RETALIATION BY MY EMPLOYER FOR REPORTING 

MISCLASSIFICATION? 

• Employees are protected from retaliation by their employers for having made an inquiry or complaint

to the employer, to the Commissioner of Labor or to an authorized representative regarding any possible

violation by the employer of any State wage, benefit or tax law, including those inquiries or complaints

that involve misclassification, or because the employee caused to be instituted or is about to cause to

be instituted any proceeding under or related to State wage, benefit or tax law, or because the employee

has testified or is about to testify in such a proceeding.

• Where such retaliation has occurred, the Department is authorized by law to issue an administrative

penalty against the employer; however, only the courts are authorized by law to order reinstatement

and/or back pay.

REPORTING MISCLASSIFICATION 

If you have been misclassified and would like to file a claim, you can do so here: 

https://wagehour.dol.state.nj.us/default.htm 

To seek further information: 

EMAIL: 

misclass@dol.nj.gov 

CALL: 

609-292-2321

FAX: 

609-292-7801

WRITE: 

Employer Accounts 

Subject - Misclassification 

NJ Department of Labor and Workforce Development 

1 John Fitch Plaza P.O. Box 942 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0942 

• Whichever way you chose to reach out, multilingual staff will be able to assist you and translation

assistance made available as needed

• You can also visit www.myworkrights.nj.gov to learn more about misclassification.

NJ.GOV /LABOR 

MW·899b (5/20) 


